
Lillian Russell 
 
I am writing to you to express my opposition to any fracking or ancillary activities in the Delaware
River Basin.When I first purchased my home on the beautiful Delaware River in 1983, I signed an
agreement with the federal government that I would not do anything to harm the river and now, 35
years later, this same government is threatening this beautiful river !
 


